
Honourable Martin Burrell,
Minister of Agriculture,

Sir,
I have the honour to submit to you a report entitled “A Further 

Contribution on the Biology of Hypoderma Lineatum,” by S. Hadwen, D.V.Se., 
of the Veterinary Research Laboratory, Agassiz, B.C., and request that it be 
printed as Bulletin No 21.

I have the honour to be, 
Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Ottawa, 11th March, 1916.

F. TORRANCE,
Veterinary Director-tleneral.


